Allen, Amber

From: Kristi .
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: Concerning 1505 Alameda......

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Built in 1947, is one of the few Bauhaus/Modernist structures from the immediate post-war period remaining in Austin
and this little gem, which adds to our neighborhood’s historic character, deserves to be restored, not obliteration.

Kristina Todd

Sent from myMail for Android
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